
18th October 2024 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
This week we have been learning all about the number 4! We have  been counting and  
grouping objects. We have been learning about the concepts old and new and drawing grand-
father clocks and old kettles. Look at our fantastic work! 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Rhythm and Rhymes 

Phonics 
This week we have been learning our sounds in groups. Click on Fred to play ‘Fred Says’.  
 
 Click on the picture to practise set 1 

speed sounds. 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/1vkw9TlQ/50lJyuiA
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/POSlV8PY/Q8lHRJaU


Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
We will read ‘The Leopard’s Drum ’ 
and sequence and act out the story.  
We will be using the sounds we know 
to spell words from the story. 
 
 
 

Maths 
We will learn all about the number 5. We will 
understand that 5 is made up of different  
numbers, it is more than 4 and comes after the 
number 4 when counting.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Word Aware 
Next week we will learn these words: 

 
more              outline  

 
flame 

 
shadow         observe 

 Understanding of the World 
We will  make shadow puppets, retell a  
familiar story and talk about what happens to 
the puppets when we shine a torch on them. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Expressive Arts and Design 
We will create repeating line patterns using 
paint in the style of Alma Woodsey-Thomas 
inspired by Wee Willie Winkie’s night gown. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 

We will  be learning the nursery rhyme ‘Jack be 
Nimble’.  
 

 
 
 
 

Messages 
Children will change their reading books every 
Tuesday and Friday. 
PE is on a Thursday. Please make sure your 
child has their PE kit on a Thursday.  


